
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2015:  

 

15-123FR  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Facade Plan appeal for Mercedes-Benz Dealership, 
Located on the Southeast Corner of Bray Central Drive 
and U.S. Highway 75 (North Central Expressway) 
(REQUEST TO BE TABLED) 

 
Ms. Eleana Galicia, Planner I for the City of McKinney, explained that Staff 

recommends that the public hearing be continued and the item be tabled to the July 14, 

2015 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting per the applicant’s request. 

Commission Member Stevens opened the public hearing and called for 

comments. There being none, on a motion by Commission Member Stevens, seconded 

by Commission Member Zepp, the Commission unanimously voted to continue the 

public hearing and table the proposed facade plan request to the July 14, 2015 Planning 

and Zoning Commission meeting as recommended by Staff, with a vote of 6-0-0.   


